
WELCOME BACK! 
We hope everyone had a blessed break with family celebrating the birth of 
our Savior! We are excited to return and welcome our littles back to 
campus! Exciting things lie ahead. 

Before we jump into the excitement, please take a minute to refresh your 
mind on a few of our school policies numbered below: 
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COMING UP AT A 
GLANCE 
JANUARY 

6th - First Day Back 

15th & 16th Snow 
Days 

15th & 16th Group 
Worship in the 
Sanctuary 

20th - MLK Day. NO 
SCHOOL! 

21st - No after school 
care… all school 
dismisses at 12:00. 

22nd - Move Up Day

PARKING LOT 
You may exit the 
parking lot either way. 
Please keep in mind the 
safety of our littles by 
driving with extra 
caution.
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KINDERGARTEN 

DISMISSAL TIMES 
2:15 - regular days 

12:30 - every Tuesday 

12:00 - “NO AFTER 
SCHOOL CARE” DAYS 

*for staff planning 
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NO COST TO YOU 
FUNDRAISERS 

Shop Amazon Smile 

Scan or collect Box tops 

Register your Frys VIP 
card with Lamb’s Gate 

*see office for more details
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THE FOLD 
JANUARY 2020

SICKNESS POLICY 
If your child has been 
sick, please give a 24 
hour window of 
reprieve before 
returning to school. 

We all THANK you!
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Registration for 2020 starts soon! 

Letters of intent are going home to get a feel for plans for the 2020 - 2021 
school year. Please fill out and return those forms by January 15th. 
Registration for current families starts FEBRUARY FIRST! Open 
enrollment starts mid February. 

On January 22nd, we will have a Move Up Day where our students in the 
Bears, Lions, and Quails will get to experience enriched activities that they 
would normally participate in in our Kinder Bridge and Kindergarten 
Program. Spanish, PE, Art, and Literature are just a few of them! 

Bids & Boots 

Our largest fundraiser of the year is coming up on February 28th. A formal 
invitation will be sent via email with a direct link to buy tickets and many 
more details for a fun filled evening. Be on the lookout!
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JANUARY 2020

COMING SOON… SENSORY AND MOTOR LAB 
We are close to officially opening our very own Sensory and Motor 
Lab. Tina Liotta, our Developmental Specialist on staff, has poured 
her heart and soul into it and it has turned out beautiful!  

The purpose behind such a space is to provide an enriched 
environment designed to stimulate and develop children’s sensory 
systems. The organized activities are designed to improve 
coordination, motor development, and promote cognitive 
development. Swinging on a variety of swings, climbing the rock 
wall, or playing in the colorful ball pit are just a few of the fun 
activities provided. This is also a space where kids can learn to self 
regulate. A child who is well regulated can attend and focus better 
in the classroom. 

We are thrilled to share this unique space with our students. Be on 
the lookout for a “permanent field trip” form to authorize frequent 
visits to the Sensory and Motor Lab! 

*This space was funded by the money that was raised from last years Dinner and 
Auction. If that was you… THANK YOU! 

COMING UP AT A 
GLANCE 
FEBRUARY 

1st - Registration 
starts for current 
families for 
2020/2021 school 
year 

5th & 6th Group 
Worship in the 
courtyard 

18th & 19th Rodeo 
Centers 

20th & 21st - NO 
SCHOOL for 
RODEO BREAK! 

24th - No after 
school care, All 
school dismissal at 
12:00 

28th - Bids & Boots 
Lamb’s Gate 
Fundraiser
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